October 16, 1962

The regular meeting of the City Council was held in the Muricipal Court Room on October 16, 1962 at 7:30 P.M. with Vice Mayor A.O. Umstead presiding.

Present: A.O. Umstead, J.C. Holcomb, Archie Woods

Absent: B. E. Ball, J.B. Taggart

Also Present: C.F. Jester, City Manager and R.T. WInston, Attorney

Minutes of the previous meetings were read and approved.

A brief discussion was held regarding the publicity for the referendum.

#2278

Mr. Jester presented request of Dr. J.T. Phillips, asking that the City #2279 participate in the paving of his driveway on the City's right of way and also to participate in the upkeep of the driveway. Said request denied.

On motion by A.O. Umstead, seconded by J.C. Holcomb and carried by unanimous #2280 roll call vote, Mr. Sam Neeley was appointed as member of the City of Norton Welfare Board, said term to become effective November, 1962 and to expire November, 1965.

On motion by Archie Woods, seconded by J.C. Holcomb and carried by unanimous #2281 vote of those present, council moved that the regular council meeting which is due to be held on November 6th be postponed until November 7th at 7:00 P.M. due to the general election which will be held on November 6th.

On motion by J.C. Holcomb, seconded by Archie Woods and carried by unanimous #2282 vote of those present, council moved that council meetings be held at 7:00 P.M. beginning November 7th.

On motion by J.C. Holcomb, seconded by Archie Woods and carried by unanimous #2283 vote of those present, council moved that Mr. W.P. Kanto be appointed to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of MR. J. B. Taggart on the Norton Industrial Development Authority.

There being no further business to come before the council same adjourned.

Mayor

Clerk